
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MB Manufacturing, Inc. is proud to announce they are now certified as 
an ISO 9001:2008 compliant organization.  Our certification is 
accredited by BSI Group America, Inc. 
 
To become certified as ISO 9001:2008 compliant, MB Manufacturing 
underwent an evaluation process that included quality management 
system development, a management system documentation review, 
pre-audit, initial assessment, and clearance of non-conformances, all of 
which work to identify corrective actions that elimination non-
conformance to the quality management standard.  

 
The process culminated in a comprehensive registration audit by BSI.  After correction and closure of all non-
conformances, MB Manufacturing received its ISO 9001:2008 certificate of registration on October 14, 2011.  The 
certification of compliance with ISO 9001:2008 recognizes that the policies, practices and procedures of our 
company ensure consistent quality in the products and services we provide our clients.  With this certification, our 
clients can be confident that MB Manufacturing is dedicated to maintaining the highest efficiency and 
responsiveness in achieving our ultimate goal – guaranteed client satisfaction.  

 
To maintain our certification, BSI will perform audits to ensure compliance and to assess initiatives for continued 
improvement. Our clients can be confident that MB Manufacturing will continue to provide the high quality 
products and services they have come to expect well into the future.  We believe that our decision to become ISO 
9001:2008 certified is a proactive choice that not only anticipates the demands of our clients, but also 
demonstrates our commitment to providing quality services to all our clients. 
 
 

 
MB Manufacturing welcomes Anthony “Tony” Haberle to our team.  Tony has an AAS in Mechanical Engineering 
Technology from CCM.  He is a member of Delta Epsilon Iota Academic Honors Society at NJIT and will be 
receiving his BET in Mechanical Engineering Technology for NJIT, in December 2011.  His focus will be on 
designing and programming wave solder fixtures.  Tony comes to us with experience in diagnosing, 
troubleshooting and resolving technical problems.  Please welcome Tony to our team. 

 

 

 
In keeping up with the needs for our clients, in December MB Manufacturing will be installing a Miyano Dual 
Spindle lathe with live tooling, power shear, brake and strippit punch. 
 
 
 
 
Please check our website, http://www.mb-mfg.com, for new products and updates. 
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